
Dear Power Foods (Pty) Ltd 

 

 

It is with joy and pride that we as Petunia Moon write this letter due to the constant support we 

have received from the company through all these years to feed our angels with healthy and  

balanced food. We thank you for helping our Centre in all these years to help us grow and have 

healthy children.                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Sarah Nkosi                                   

Cell: 081 450 9419              

Email: petunia@petuniamoon.co.za 

Website: www.petuniamoon.co.za 

mailto:petunia@petuniamoon.co.za

